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 Objection

Comments Having driven many times along the proposed route I cannot agree that there is no safety issue. There
is no footpath along 75% of the route meaning pedestrians have to use the road and along the West
Hoathly Road section the road is restricted width with high sides of rocks and earth banks meaning
there is no verge for pedestrians to step onto or vehicles to pull onto when a lorry forces its way
through. It is also likely that if two commercial vehicles meet each other at the narrowest points which
due to bends and the brow of a hill are totally blind then they will need to reverse in an extremely
hazardous location
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